Alan Fredricksen

From:

Timothy Lee <tlee@fillaw.com>

Sent:

Thursday, February 3, 2022 3:22 PM

To:

Alan Fredricksen

Subject:

441 -447 Washington ave

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Alan,

As you are aware, we represent the owner/applicant with respect to the above referenced matter. Please consider this letter as a request for an extension of the special permit and site plan approval for this project. Thank you Tim

Get Outlook for iOS

Links contained in this email have been replaced by ZixProtect Link Protection. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be analyzed for known threats. If a known threat is found, you will not be able to proceed to the destination. If suspicious content is detected, you will see a warning.

February 3, 2022

Town of North Haven Planning and Zoning Commission 5 Lindsley Street North Haven, Connecticut 06473

Re:

EDC Properties, LLC

2 Grasso Avenue, North Haven, CT

To Whom It May Concern -

With regard to our previous Site Plan Approval 20-32, we are hereby requesting a six (6) month extension so that we can continue our renovation project as planned.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Philip A. Hendricks

/dlh